
Board of Education Meeting
Wednesday, December 18, 2024

Agenda Item II-I:  Bid Award – North Roof Replacement 
Presented by:  Amy Skaalerud, Executive Director of Finance and Business Services

Background:

Bids for the Area B Roof Replacement Project at Apollo High School were opened on Thursday, 
December 12, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. Central Time. A bid tabulation is attached.

This project will be funded with Long Term Facilities Maintenance Funds.

Administration Recommendation:  

The Administration recommends that the Board of Education award the bid for the North Roof 
Replacement Project to McDowall Company in the amount of $1,343,500, based on low bid 
received meeting specifications.


